

AHCCCS Update: Providers who are not registered with AHCCCS, but who may be the Referring, Ordering, Prescribing, or Attending Provider, may keep members from getting needed health care. Enroll with AHCCCS to become a Referring, Ordering, Prescribing or Attending provider by January 1, 2021. It is required that you register with AHCCCS if you treat any AHCCCS members. To begin the enrollment practice, visit AHCCCS Provider Enrollment.

The Arizona Partnership for Immunization: Please join us virtually on October 22nd for TAPI's Fall Celebration and Silent Auction! Funds raised from this Silent Auction will go toward keep our communities healthy, spreading awareness of the importance of immunizations, and knocking down myths surrounding vaccines through our parent education program fund. We are also raising funds to help support family flu clinics with additional resources like signage, pamphlets and snacks for the participants. The theme for the evening is Boo the Flu. We will have raffles, a program and of course, the silent auction filled with fantastic baskets and items! We also have VIP tickets available for purchase with fall-themed catered snack boxes from Sierra Bonita to help make the event more festive. Boxes will be mailed to your home to enjoy during the event. Purchase your VIP Ticket here: https://tapi.betterworld.org/events/boo-flu-silent-auction-2 RSVP for our Fall Celebration and Silent Auction here:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHmN7J2IPfAQo2sTCldiVOBK1OOvFC3nc9gUPBgAB7IEsaag/viewform

Continued Education for Medical Professionals: https://telluridelongevityinstitute.org/continued-education-for-medical-professionals/

ASPA Connected Community (ASPA Wellvana) has signed a value based Agreement with Imperial Health that will be launching soon. Please watch for more details to come your way.

ASPA is looking for nominations and elections for the ASPA IPA Board of Directors, please contact Connie Richardson ASAP if you are interested in serving on the Board or know of someone who may. Also, we are looking for Credentialing Committee Members. Please reach out to Connie at connie@azspa.com or via phone at 602-265-2524 Ext. 212.

ASPA CC has been awarded a shared saving from our MSSP contract year 2019. 2019 Participants, both PCP and Specialist, will be receiving checks ranging between \$1,000.00 to \$100,000.00 in the next few weeks. **Congratulations to our Providers for achieving this bonus!** And thank you for supporting ASPA as we continue to move forward through ASPA Connected Community and our new clinically integrated network, ASPA Wellvana, helping the independent practices move forward in our ever changing healthcare arena.